
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  M and Reggie 

Year 1    - Edith and Elissa 

Year 2    -  Hudson and Francesca 

Year 3    -  Harper and Charlie 

Year 4    -  Elijah and Sophia 

Year 5 –   Ava and Penny 

Year 6 -  Jorgie and Jack 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 30th January 2023, was 92.2% 

 

 

 

School transport – starting primary or transferring to secondary school 

If your child is starting primary school or transferring to secondary school in September 2023, they may be 

eligible for school transport.  If you think your child is eligible, please apply for transport as soon as you have 

your offer of a school place (1 March for secondary school or 17 April for primary).  Applications can be made 

online at the website below or a telephone application can be made by contacting the Customer Service 

Centre on 01522 782020. 

 

For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications please go to 

www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.   Queries can be emailed to 

schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk.   

 

 

Forest School – Year 4 

Just to confirm Forest School has now ended for this term. Please ensure children 

wear their normal school uniform next Thursday 9th February. 

 

Many thanks. 
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Parents’ Evenings: Reception, Years 1 to 6 

Just a reminder that the booking system for our Parents’ Evenings becomes live tonight at 6.00pm. 

Booking of appointments is via our Parentmail system. If you wish to book an appointment, please follow the 

Parentmail notification link and select an appropriate time. The Parents’ Evening icon can also be found on the 

left-hand column of the Parentmail site. Just click on this to choose the evening you would prefer and complete 

the information required, as necessary. 

Music for Schools Foundation – Year 2 to Year 6 

Just a reminder that, following the music assembly held in school this 

week, if you would like your child to learn an instrument then please do 

contact the Music for Schools Foundation. 

 

To enrol for lessons due to start soon - enrol within the next seven days to ensure that your child doesn’t 

miss out! Just visit www.mfsf.org.uk  and click on Enrol.  

 

Or for more information: Register your details at www.mfsf.org.uk/interested and we will be in touch. 

 

Hot School Meals Deadline 

Please remember that the deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after 

half term is Tuesday 7th February.  The kitchen will not be able to 

accommodate for any unordered meals.  

 

http://www.mfsf.org.uk/
http://www.mfsf.org.uk/interested


 

PTFA 

Don’t forget next Friday is our PTFA’s ‘Wear what you 

Love’ Day. Please see the leaflet opposite for details. 

 

Participation is, of course, voluntary.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 6th February -  Year 6 - SRE Workshop am 

Tuesday 7th February -  Year 6 – SRE Workshop am 

 Deadline for ordering hot schools meals for first week back  

 Year 3/4 Football competition 

Wednesday 8th February -  Young Voices Concert, Sheffield.  

 Girls’ Football competition 

Friday 10th February -  End of Term 3 

PTFA ‘Wear What you Love’ Day 

Monday 20th February -  Start of Term 4  

 Year 6 Aylmerton trip 

Wednesday 22nd February -  Year 6 return from Aylmerton 

Monday 27th February -  Year 5 Bikeability week (Mon-Thurs) 

Tuesday 28th February-  Parents’ Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

Tuesday 7th March -  Shakespeare Performance at the Key Theatre 

Wednesday 8th March -  Parents’ Evening 3.30-6.00pm 

Thursday 30th March -  Rocksteady concert – Rocksteady to advise parents of this event 

Friday 31st March -  End of Term 4 

 

 



 

 

Please see below for local information and half term events: 

 



 



 



 


